
 
BODOFA UN BRAHMA SUPER-50 MISSION FOR 

UPSC/APSC COACHING 
www.super50.bodoland.gov.in  

Contact: +91-7099144957| email: super50.btr@gmail.com 
 

 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SELECTED CANDIDATES OF BODOFA UN BRAHMA 
SUPER 50 UPSC BATCH 2024-25 

1) Selected students will be added to a WhatsApp group for official 
instructions/communication. 

2) Students will have to travel to New Delhi on 4th August 2024, via Rajdhani Express. 
Boarding from Guwahati, Bonagaigaon and Kokrajhar. Tickets will be shared in the 
official WhatsApp Group. 

3) Upon arrival at New Delhi Railway station, students will be transferred to their 
allotted Hostel located within the vicinity of the coaching institute.  

4) Classes will start from 6th August'24 (Tuesday). 
5) Those students who have not submitted copy of PRC, will have to submit atleast the 

Acknowledgement Receipt of PRC application if they have not received the PRC till 
the time of admission in Super 50.  

6) *Please note that submission of PRC is mandatory, failing which the student may be 
debarred from the Super 50 program. 

7) Students will be allotted room numbers in double/triple occupancy as per availability 
in separate boys and girls hostels. Students will have no right to choose their 
preferable room or room mates over the decision of the authorities. 

8) Each student will be provided with 1 single bed, 1 mattress,  1 pillow, 1 study table 
cum almirah and 1 chair. 

9) Student should get their own Utensils (plate, bowl, glass, spoon etc.) Bedsheet, 
Bucket & Mug, Mosquito net and/or Liquid Mosquito Repellent. 

 

For any query/assistance students may reach out at +91-7099144957/7896747971 

 

 

Sd/- 

Director of Education 
Department of Education 
Govt of BTR Kokrajhar, 

Assam 
 

 








